
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 On August 4, 2017, the City of Marion will begin a project to repair Country Club Drive.  As part 

of the project, the City will be closing Country Club Drive to all through traffic.  The project is expected 

to continue until August 16, 2017. 

 Access to the Crittenden Country Elementary School, Head Start, and Quality Day Care will be 

available by way of Industrial Drive or Chapel Hill Road. 

 For further information, please contact the City of Marion at (270)965-2266. 


